GFBC update (2) April 25

Sorry, only inclement news for you.

Shirts are now arriving Monday, so Chris will check them and bring down for Wednesday evening. 

Sunday game down to two triples and we're giving them a player. See website/selection.

Surrey have introduced their own code of conduct for all involved in bowls, which I have attached. Also available on the website/Notice board under Bowls Surrey section.

Tea and cleaning rota are complete, will be on display from Saturday. Please ensure you swop with someone if the date doesn't suit. Also attached. 

See you Saturday. Please excuse the state of the shed(club), as of yesterday there was only one other willing person, thankyou Hilary.

Barry

Hon Sec Godalming and Farncombe Bowling Club.

